PUBLIC HEARING ADULT USES ORDINANCE June 20, 1996

A Public Hearing was held on Thursday June 20, 1996 at 7:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Andrew Piccuta and Rick Flora present.

The meeting was opened by Supervisor Piccuta and was then turned over to Mr. John Buly of the Lawrence County Planning Office.

Mr. Buly then discussed the ordinance and opened the floor for questions.

Public Comment:

Mr. Baron asked various questions to the location of any type of adult establishments.

Mr. Baron also commended the Supervisors on their efforts to bring this Ordinance forth.

Rev. Van Neil, also commended the Supervisors.

Brian D. Tamer

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to adjourn.

Brian D. Tanner

Secretary- Treasurer